
 

Building foundations for a love of life, a love of learning and a love of one another 

USL Primary News Term 3 School Newsletter 16: 20th January 2020 

Dates for your diary 
Class Worship 

Next Class Worship is : 
Y6S– Tomorrow, 21st January 
at 2.40pm, parents/carers are 
welcome to attend. 

SPORTS NEWS 

Girls Football 
On Thursday last week, 14 girls 
went to Bentham to represent 
the school at a 5-a-side football 
competition. The B team were 
playing their first ever matches 
and played extremely well. 
They were very competitive in 
every match and played with a 
brilliant team spirit. The A team 
played superbly throughout, 
winning 3 games, drawing 2 
and only losing 1. They ended 
the tournament in joint second 
but sadly missed out on 
qualification for the finals on 
goal difference – just 1 goal! 
Well done to all of the girls that 
took part. We are very proud of 
you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOUSE POINT BADGES 
Well done to the following 
children, who have achieved 
their 500 house point badges:- 
Ash – Y1A – Noah, Grace, Noah, 
Kitty, Bradley, Xander, Monty. 
Y1GT – Finley, Joseph, Riya, 
George, Frankie. Beech – Y1A – 

Staff News 
This week we are saying goodbye to Mrs Byrne and Mrs Warren. We thank them for all of 
their hard work and wish them well in their new roles. 

Young Voices 
The KS2 choir had an incredible time at Young Voices. The concert was jam 
packed with guests such as Tony Hadley, Urban Stride and The Shires. The 
children sang their hearts out and were an absolute credit to the school. Thank 

you to all involved. 
 
 

Y3H Class Assembly 
Last week, Y3H's class assembly focused on the United Nations Convention on the Rights 
of the Child. The class also showed how they make the school vision happen in the 
classroom, by thinking about a love of live with creativity and aspirations, a love of 
learning with curiosity and knowledge, and a love of one another with community and 
environment. The children spoke confidently and enjoyed sharing their class worship.   

Dance Success 
Congratulations to Ruby-Jane in Y4P on successfully auditioning last weekend to be part 
of a dance troupe that will join Strictly dancer Kristina Rihannof at The Roses Theatre in 
February as part of her UK Tour. Ruby-Jane is super excited to be taking part in her first 
professional show! Well done Ruby-Jane, we wish you all the best for this exciting 
opportunity. 

 



   
 

   
 

Maisie, Jakub, Kammai, Max, 
Daniel, Alysha. Y1GT – Noah, 
Amelia, Ava, Theo, Henry, Alice, 
Jayden. Elm – Y1A – Callum, 
Henry, Harry, Verity, Deno. 
Y1GT – Freddie, Josie, Arthur, 
Hudson. Y4P – Finley. Y6L – 
Hollie. Oak – Y1A – Elliot, Ava, 
Luca, Thomas, Freiya. Y1GT – 
Emilia, Will, Zara, Josh. Y5W – 
Keeley.  

OPEN THE BOOK 
Thank you to our Open the 
Book Team, who told the story 
‘The Wise Men’s Story’ in 
Thursday’s worship. 

NOTICES & REMINDERS 
Menu this week 

Week 3 of the menu  
 

Easter and Summer Holiday Clubs 
Following the success of our holiday clubs at Easter and Summer 
last year, we are delighted to inform you that this facility will 
continue. 
We will run the club during the Easter school holiday for 4 days 
Monday 6th through to Thursday 9th April 2020 and Summer Camp 
will run over TWO weeks in the Summer Holidays from Monday 27th 

July through to Friday 7th August. Booking forms will soon become available, but we 
wanted to give as much notice as possible to help with your planning. 

Eco Project 
Don’t forget that we are holding our first after school Ecobrick making event on the 21st 
January from 3.30pm – 4.30pm. (N.B. All Eco group are required to attend these events). 
Please come along, any help will be extremely grateful and appreciated. 
The next date will be released soon!! AND thank you in advance. 

Violin 
Congratulations to Thomas P on achieving his Silver Award in violin last week. 

Attendance 
Last week’s class with the highest attendance are Y2W and they will be 
entered into the termly draw for prizes! Well done! 

 

 


